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Comments: This segment of the 83-mile potential trail should be left in its mostly natural state. This trail is

currently a wildlife dominated landscape where biodiversity exists and should remain as undisturbed as can be a

growing human population.  Protect and conserve as best we can as environmental stewards. Leave ecosystems

as undisturbed as possible. Our valley and our world need to stop developing natural areas because we are

already experiencing loss of bird habitat and therefore populations at an alarming rate. Please consider the

impacts on wildlife for future generations.  This is not a necessary development.  

Thank you,  Kendall Christianson

I am total agreement with the objections filed by Roaring Fork Audubon


